
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Caldwell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2022 

   

Question (1) How many individual pieces of feedback have been received 

regarding the communal bin review (“Bin Hubs”) since their 

installation in March 2022, broken down by ward? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will the convener meet with myself and other councillors 

representing tenemented areas such as Leith Walk ward 

to discuss residents' concerns with the new Bin Hubs, 

particularly regarding noise from glass recycling being 

installed directly outside residents' windows? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What assessment (including consultation with outside 

organisations) has been made of the accessibility of new 

roadside Bin Hubs situated for residents, including those 

with mobility issues and whether improvements are 

required? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What additional enforcement is available to-combat the 

increased fly-tipping around bin hubs in Leith Walk ward? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


